
Monday Oct. 22, 2018 

 

Attn. seniors!!!! Bella Photography will be on campus Tuesday Nov. 13th to take formal 

pictures for the yearbook.  Order packets are available with your Econ or Government 
Teachers. If you do not have Econ or Government please come to the business office for an 
order form. 
 
Attn. All students please pick up your ID cards in the business office. If you have not turned in 
an emergency card please do so and pick up your card in the health office. Thank you. 
 
"Come try something new and learn skills to help you care for your mind and body. Terrific 
Tuesday Yoga is open to anyone who is brave, curious, and interested in learning how to help 
themselves deal with the stresses of life. Stop by D-4 for a permission slip or if you have any 
questions." 
 
COLLEGE & CAREER  
Oct 23             SRJC Dual Enrollment Workshops periods 1, 2, 3, 4, Computer Lab 
 
Oct 24             Brianna Marr, WBL coordinator, C&CC Office hours 10:00-3:00 
 
Oct 24             Arizona State University Rep Visit, Lunch, C&CC 
 
Oct 24             PAC Meeting, C&CC closed at 2:00 
 
Oct 25             10,000 Degrees Program Support, C&CC, 10:00-3:00 
 
Oct 26             UC San Diego Rep Visit, Lunch, C&CC 

  
SPORTS:  
Attention all boys interested in playing soccer this season. Tryouts will be held on October 29th 
@ 330 pm on the turf. You must be cleared by the Athletic Directors in order to tryout. If you 
have any questions, please contact Coach Sutherland or Castro.  
 
This Thursday, Oct. 25th, it will be the last session for baseline concussion testing for winter 
sport athletes, there will be no more concussion testing after Thursday's session. Please make 
sure you arrive on time, with your permission slip signed by a guardian, or you will not be able to 
test. Testing time starts at 2:30pm in room A13. Any questions please reach out to Marc, Mr. 
Aubin, or Mr. McGurke.  

  
On Saturday the Cross Country team competed in Ukiah. Varsity and JV Boys placed 1st in 
their races and Varsity Girls placed 3rd. A very big congratulations to Nathan Hayes who won 
the Varsity Boys race, Tyler Tran who won the JV Boys race, Ruby Loe who place 5th in the 
Varsity Girls race and Suhail Delgado placed 2nd in the JV Girls race. Great job Piner Cross 
Country! 
 
 


